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Amy Selvaraj (DELWP)

From: Sarah North 
Sent: Monday, 18 May 2020 12:02 PM
To: Amy Selvaraj (DELWP)
Subject: RE: Casey Planning Scheme Amendment C258 - Berwick Springs [16370]

Hi Amy, 
 
As per your letter of 4/05/2020, pleased be advised that our client considers it necessary for the Panel to inspect our 
client’s land and we are agreeable to the proposed site inspection locations as per the Council letter of 14/05/2020. 
 
We trust that the Panel will be agreeable to hearing from our client’s expert witnesses considering we advised PPV 
of our client’s intention to be heard on 8th May 2020. 
 
Regards, 
 
Sarah North | Associate Director | Planning Manager 
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